
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 25, 2023 

PROPOSED SPECIAL ASSESSMENT OF BENEFITS 

 

NOTICE is hereby given Pursuant to Section 7-250 of the Conn. Gen. Statutes to 

the owner(s) of real property and appurtenances thereon which may be affected 

by a Proposed Special Assessment of Benefits to be levied pursuant to Section 7-

249 for Farmington treatment plant upgrade: 

A PUBLIC HEARING which you are invited to attend will be held at the Burlington 

Town Hall Auditorium on January 25, 2023 at 7:00PM. The purpose of this 

meeting is to hear from the owners of property concerning the proposed special 

assessment. The following streets are affected: Rowe Court, Rowe Street, Stafford 

Road, Venice Drive, Sherman Drive, Robin Road, Deer Ave, Silver Drive, Rio Road, 

Burlwood Drive, East Shore Blvd, Woodcrest Drive, Washington Street, Johnson 

Court, Dover Road, Oak Street, Idle Lane, Beach Road, Colony Road, Geo Wash 

Tpke, Pine Drive, Lakeview Street, Lake Street, Strong Street, Strong Court, Circle 

Drive, Pleasant Street, Woodside Street, Monce Road, West Side Blvd, School 

Street, Alpine Drive. 

Copies of the proposed special assessment are available at the Town Clerk’s 

Office, Town Hall, 200 Spielman Hwy, Burlington. 

Dated at Burlington, CT this 9th day of January 2023. 

Any interested persons may appear and be heard. 

 

     Burlington Water Pollution Control Authority 


